
 

SHIRE OF ASHBURTON 
 

REQUEST FOR TENDER 
 

RFT 23.22 - Pilbara Regional Waste Management Facility – High Flow 
Leachate Pumping System 

 
The Shire of Ashburton seeks to engage a suitably qualified and experienced Contractor to 

design and install and automated high flow leachate pumping system for the Class IV 
Landfill, located at the Pilbara Regional Management Facility (PRWMF) Onslow, WA. 

 
Tender Close: 2pm (WST) Wednesday 04th January 2023. 

 
The Tender document can be obtained by registering with the Shire’s e-tendering portal: 

www.tenderlink.com/ashburton. Further information in regards to this request can be 
obtained from: Renae Lynch, Senior Procurement Officer via the e-tendering portal.   

 
Tenders may only be lodged electronically via www.tenderlink.com/ashburton, prior to its 

closing. Hard copy, facsimile or emailed tenders will not be accepted.  
 

Canvassing of Councillors or Staff will disqualify Tenderers. 
 

Kenn Donohoe 
Chief Executive Officer 
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